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SUMMARY 
The bill would amend the composition of the 11-member Manufactured Housing Commission by requiring that one 
additional elected local government official be appointed to the commission.  Currently, one appointee must be an elected 
local government official.  This position would replace a membership position that in current law is reserved for a 
representative of organized labor.  To maintain a presence by organized labor, the bill also provides that one of the two 
commission members representing park residents also be a representative of organized labor.  Since the bill changes 
only the composition of the commission and not the total number of members, it is expected to have no direct fiscal impact 
on the State or on local units of government. 
 


